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SFD NEWSLETTER

As always, I appreciate your 
patronage, and look forward to 
seeing you again!

Max Schlosser, Owner
“Everyone Deserves Protection”

Next event will be our August NFA/Open Range 
Day at Empire Gun Club. Sunday, August 28th 
from 12pm to 4pm. If you have a Silencer, SBR, 
or any other NFA items in “NFA Jail”, feel free to 
sign up and we will make sure your items are at 
the range for your use! This is an open range 
day! If you want to just come out and shoot, 
feel free to sign up! Bring your friends, hope to 
see you there!  

REGISTER BEFORE 6PM ON FRIDAY,
AUGUST 26TH

Click here to register!

SUMMER MASTERY

SAVE
THE
DATE
AUG 28, 2022
SFD NFA/ 
OPEN RANGE 
DAY

There have been reports of the BATF 
showing up to people’s homes 
requesting to verify that firearms they 
have purchased are in their possession. 
An example of this can be seen on this 
video: CLICK HERE

A couple of key takeaways from this 
situation: First, it is a blatant violation of 
your 4th Amendment right against 
unreasonable search and seizure for the 
ATF to request an individual to “prove” 
that they are in possession of a firearm 
they’ve purchased. Simply ask for them 
to produce a warrant, or politely leave 
your property. 

The second thing to understand is that 
these “knock and talks” have come after 
the citizen has purchased more than one 
handgun within a five business day 
period at the same shop. This triggers a 
ATF Form 3310.4 (Multiple Handgun 
Sales and Reporting Form). If you want 
to avoid the possibility of this 
happening, or significantly reduce the 
chances anyway, then just wait the 
required five days in between handgun 
purchases and transfers. 

The most important thing to understand 
is that WE WILL NOT be giving the BATF 
any information other than what we are 
legally obligated to give them. We 
consulted our attorney regarding 
requests from the BATF to provide 
additional sales/transfer records for 
clients who we have submitted 3310.4 
forms, other than what is listed on those 
forms. He assured us that we are not 
obligated to provide sales/transfer 
information to the BATF or local law 
enforcement without a warrant (Local 
PD) or formal Attorney General request 
letter (BATF). These can only be 
obtained when the agencies are working 
an active criminal investigation.
 
YOUR INFORMATION AND PRIVACY IS 
OUR PRIMARY CONCERN, AND SAFE 
WITH US!

GENERAL RIGHTS ALERT

National Rights Alert

The House of Representatives is set to vote on an 
Assault Weapon Ban (H.R. 1808) and a bill to remove 
gun manufacturer immunity from lawsuits if their guns 
are used in a crime (H.R. 2814). Use the link below to 
urge your representatives to vote “NO” on these 
measures! CLICK HERE

For more information on these bills, click HERE and 
HERE

Members get discounts on:

 
Membership Details Here:
http://skylinefirearms.com/membership/

Ammo

Accessories

NFA Items

Events

https://www.facebook.com/SkylineFirearmsDistribution
https://www.instagram.com/skylinefirearms/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kN6jZKrzOmo&t=307s
http://skylinefirearms.com/
mailto:info.skylinefirearms@gmail.com
https://skylinefirearms.com/
https://qrco.de/SFDNFARANGEDAY
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/1808
https://cqrcengage.com/nssf/app/onestep-write-a-letter?0&engagementId=514483
https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/house-bill/2814



